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Your Reference: EN01054 
Our Application No: B/23/0211 
Case Officer: Emma Turvey 
Email: planning@boston.gov.uk 

Date; 17th July 2023 

The Planning Inspectorate 
Environmental Services 
Operations Group 3 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol 
BS1 6PN 

Consultation from the Planning Inspectorate to Boston Borough Council as to the 
information to be provided in an Environmental Statement (ES) relating to the 
proposed development by Fosse Green Energy (new solar and energy storage park 
and infrastructure network)  at Fosse Green Energy, Fosse Way (north and south of 
the A46), North Kesteven 

Thank you for your recent consultation in relation to the above. 

I write to confirm that the Council has no comments to make regarding this Scoping 
Consultation.  

This advice is therefore based upon the information available at this time. Please note that 
the advice is given without prejudice to any future decision made by the Local Planning 
Authority upon the receipt of further information. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the case officer Emma Turvey. 

Yours sincerely, 

Emma Turvey 
Planner 
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